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I have been an adult care home provider since 2000 and through this bill it will cause 

me huge financial burdens that may end in closing my home. Me and my husband 

have worked tirelessly to provide the community with a safe, quiet and loving home 

for our residents an their family’s. The bill 3838 will not only burden me and my family 

but will cause my residents to have to carry the price of the astonishing cost that this 

bill is forcing us as a small business to pay. We have limited resources and limited 

amount of residents we can keep in our care home, we do not have large margins 

which make us handsomely wealthy. Please consider mine and many of my peers 

testimonies when voting for a bill that will not only kill our small business but put 

thousands of elders looking for a place to be cared for.  


